
 

                                                                                                                

                                                              

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Concord OSHC, 

It is the time of year when our Management Committee make decisions regarding the budget and financial 

position of our Centre coming into the new year 2017 and next financial year. 

 

With much reflection and deliberation, it has been decided that it is necessary to raise fees so that the Centre can 

remain viable and maintain its current high standards. We have worked hard at limiting the increase to minimize 

the impact to families. 

 

As we are Not for Profit organization, we rely on parent fees to pay for the running cost including staff wages, 

food, utilities and equipment. 

 

From the 1st January 2017 fees, will be increased by $1 for the afternoon sessions both PERMANENT and CASUAL 

The new fee structure is as follows 

 Morning PERMANENT session will remain the same at $13.00 

 Morning CASUAL session will remain the same at $17.00 

 Afternoon PERMANENT session increase from $19.00 to $20.00 

 Afternoon CASUAL session increase from $23.00 to $24.00 

 

 

Concord OSHC is very grateful for the tremendous support we have received over the years and we look forward 

to continuing to serve the children, families and individuals in the community for many years to come. 

This fee increase will enable us to continue to provide the level of care we expect of ourselves and want for all of 

our families.  

 

Kind Regards 

Karen Taare 

Centre Director 

Concord OSHC 
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